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I write in support to HB3249 relating to an exemption from property taxes for the 

homesteads of seniors. Many seniors have lived in their homes for several years and 

each year have to manage a fixed budget that is outpaced by inflation and rising 

taxes and other expenses leaving many to struggle with deciding what to pay and 

what to do without. It is time to stop taxing seniors and instead let them enjoy their 

retirement. 


